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To Member States 

From AusDBF Board 

Date 11/12/2019 Document No M-023 

Subject Update on Auroras Head Coach  

 

The AusDBF Board has been working on the Head Coach appointment now for a number of weeks and 
we are aware that members and paddlers are keen to hear an announcement. 

 

We had planned to have the selection process completed by the 25th November but have had several 
areas of the contract still to be agreed and it would be inappropriate to make any announcements 
until these have been settled. 

 

John Holland 

Chair - AusDBF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           



 

 
 
 

 


